
   

A.J. McLellan Christmas Hamper & Gift Card Drive 

As the Christmas season is approaching, we are all aware that some families find this time a great 

financial hardship. The Cloverdale Christmas Hamper Program is a program that has run for several 

years in the Cloverdale area, reaching out to families that need something a little extra to get them 

through Christmas.  

Starting on November 18 until December 10, A.J. McLellan will be collecting non-perishable food, 

household and personal care items for the Cloverdale Christmas Hamper Program to help support 

families in our community.  

Donations of any of the items listed below are appreciated.   

Date: Donation Collected: 

November 18th Toothpaste/Toothbrushes 

November 19th Pancake Mix & Syrup 

November 20th Cereal or Oatmeal 

November 21st Real 100% Fruit Juice 

November 22nd Peanut Butter 

November 25th Christmas Cookies / Candy Canes 

November 26th Baby Food & Formula 

November 27th Canned Fruit and Veggies  

November 28th Soap, Shampoo, & Deodorant 

November 29th Pasta Sauce 

December 2nd Whole Grain Pasta 

December 3rd Rice & Lentils 

December 4th Canned Protein - Meat/Beans 

December 5th Healthy Soups 

December 6th Diapers Size 3,4,5 

December 9th Gently used Jackets & Outdoor wear for the Free Store 

December 10th 
Jingle Bell Walk  

Gift Cards collected for AJ Families in Need 

 

Starting on Monday, Nov.18 there will be collection boxes in the main lobby for students and parents 

to drop off items.  

No donation is too big or too small- it all adds up and is sincerely appreciated by the beneficiaries.  

Gift Cards for A.J. Families in need 

We will be collecting cash donations on school cash online to purchase gift cards for our A.J. 

families in need.  If you would like to donate money towards gift cards, please click here.   

(www.schoolcashonline.com)  

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
http://www.schoolcashonline.com/

